
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Ambassador for Peace Luncheon, this Saturday 12/2 
 
Justin Okamoto 
November 27, 2023 
 

 
 

ACLC and UPF Ambassador for Peace Luncheon 

 

Dear Brothers and sisters, 

 

Please come, this Saturday! 

 

This will be the last event from ACLC and UPF for this year. We want to finish the year strong so if 

anyone has a guest they feel could be an Ambassador for Peace please consider inviting them and 

nominating them to receive the AFP appointment. We have 3 so far with a couple more possibilities. So a 

couple more would be great. 

 

I need to know by Wednesday 11/29 at the latest if someone is coming so that we have enough for lunch. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Julia Okamoto 

 

juliokamoto@ yahoo,com 

 

Please click below for the full flyer: 
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 Ambassadors for Peace Ceremony 

Belvedere Estate 
723 S Broadway, Tarrytown NY10591 
Saturday December 2,    Registration 
begins11:00 am. Program starts 11:30 am – 2:30 PM 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Join us for lunch and stay 

for the discussion, worship 

and meet many new friends. 

AND HONOR THOSE 

WHO WILL RECEIVE 

THE AMBASSADOR 

FOR PEACE 

APPOINTMENT 

 

SUGGESTED 

DONATION 

$15.00 

 For more informa5on or to register in advance call or text Julia Okamoto 845 270 2846 

 

Rev. Justin Okamoto 
Host Pastor. 
Belvedere Family 
Community 

 

Mr. Barry Geller. 
Universal Peace  
Federation 
NE Executive Director 

Rev. Sonia Martin 
Guest Speaker 

Bishop Roger McKenzie 
Pastor Abundant Life 
Worship Center. 


